
 
 

Memorandum 
 

January 13, 2021 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  January 5, 2021 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
Field Report for December, 2020: 
 

 The designs for the annual flower beds have been completed, RFP’s were sent to the 
growers. Delivery will be scheduled for the third week of May. 
 

 The mild winter start has provided us the opportunity to cut back perennials and continue 
with the invasive plant removal around the paddleboat quarry.  

 

 Six bollard light fixtures around the paddleboat quarry and gazebo have been replaced 
with LEDs. 
 

 Steve Piper and Sons was on site for two days in mid-December to selectively prune 
some of the large trees on and around Rotary Hill. 
 

 Staff sent two pumps to the shop for rehab, both from the Fredenhagen fountain. 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 There are no scheduled events during January. 
 
Other points of interest: 
 

 The Sled hill is up and waiting for more snow. 
 

 Hockey rinks and the free skate area west of the Beach has been constructed and 
flooded, but is not yet officially open.   


